
 

 

Notice 
Water & Waste Water Rates 

 
The Council of The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh, will consider a Report, at its regular 
meeting to be held on Tuesday, November 28, 2023, at 7:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers of 
the Tecumseh Town Hall located at 917 Lesperance Road, or as soon thereafter as Council shall 
determine, pertaining to a change in the fees and charges for: 
 

• the consumption of water; and 

• the treatment and disposal of wastewater. 
 
Information respecting the proposed 2024 Water and Wastewater Rates can be obtained in the 
2023 Water and Waste Water Rate Study posted on the Town’s website.  A By-law to establish the 
2024 fees and charges for the consumption of water and treatment and disposal of wastewater will 
also be considered by Council at their regular meeting to be held on Tuesday, November 28, 2024. 
 
Persons wishing to make representation to Tecumseh Council, with respect to this matter at the 
November 28, 2024, Council meeting are to contact the Director Legislative Services & Clerk at 
Ext 116; or Deputy Clerk at Ext. 139. 
 
Questions regarding the Report and the proposed 2024 Water and Wastewater Rates can be 
directed to the Director Financial Services at Ext 125. 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.tecumseh.ca/en/town-hall/water-and-wastewater-rate-study-and-financial-plan.aspx

